

08/06/2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

## Re: Year 9 Visit to Arts University Bournemouth

At Oak Academy, we are continuing to encourage students to consider a variety of options that they may have after GCSEs. We are delighted that Bournemouth and Poole College have invited all of our Y9 to visit for a talk and tour.

The event is set to take place on the 23<sup>rd</sup> June 2023, from 9:00-12:00. It is vital that your child is in school, on time, to participate. If your child eats during break time, please ensure that they have a snack with them as we will be returning after break. There is no fee for this trip, and we anticipate that we will have 100% Y9 attendance on this trip. To give permission, please access the form <a href="here">here</a> or scan the QR code below.



Kind Regards,

Mr M Garza

Oak Academy

Assistant Vice-Principal, Personal Development

Oak Academy

Sian Thomas, BEd (Hons), CEO - AAT Jon Webb, BA (Hons), Director of Secondary Education Hayley Richley BSc (Hons), Principal

www.oak-academy.co.uk

E office@oak-academy.co.uk T 01202 774600 Duck Lane, Bournemouth, Dorset. BH11 9JJ





## Oak Academy

Sian Thomas, BEd (Hons), CEO - AAT

Jon Webb, BA (Hons), Director of Secondary Education

Hayley Richley BSc (Hons), Principal

www.oak-academy.co.uk

E office@oak-academy.co.uk T 01202 774600 Duck Lane, Bournemouth, Dorset. BH11 9JJ

